Hello SU Families,
 
We have a lot of really great looking future teachers here today!  There is no dress up day next week since it is a short week but we will continue our dress-up Fridays on December 6.
 
Thanksgiving Break
There will be no school next Wednesday through Friday (11/27-11/29).  Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving!
 
Attendance                                                            
Every Day Matters!!!
· This week’s attendance rates (% of students that are HERE):
K-97%
1-95%
2-95%
3-97%
4-97%
5-96%
Congratulations
 to Ms. Meola’s 4th grade class!  They are our attendance leaders this week with 99% of students here all day every day this week!
 
Lunch Menu
Lunch | Nov 22 24 | South Union
 
Important Dates
12/13 No School-PD Day
12/23-1/1 Winter Break
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

